
 
 

 

To:  Executive Committee of the Academic Council 

 

From:   Sally Kornbluth, Provost 

 

Date:  January 6, 2015 

 

Subject: AAHVS MS Re-naming 

 

 

I am pleased to submit the accompanying resolution from APC and proposal regarding the 

renaming of the MA in Historical and Cultural Visualization to an MA in Digital Art 

History/Computational Media. The proposal was presented to the APS on December 2nd. It 

was voted on during the meeting and approved the same day.  

 

I submit this material to ECAC for discussion and consideration with my strong support. I submit 

these materials for consideration by ECAC for the January 13th meeting and if approved to have 

them presented to the Academic Council on January 21st and voted on at the February 18th 

meeting.  

 

Please contact me if you need any additional information to process this proposal.  

 

 

 

SAK/kew/bde 

Attachments 


